
Announcement of The Society of African Missions    
(SMA Fathers) of Tenafly, NJ 

Please note that St. Anthony’s Chapel “The Mission”  is 
closed until further notice. All services are suspended. 

The Mass intentions are being honored in private by 
our priests. 

We will keep you posted with any updates. 

Please keep us in your prayers and be assured that you 
are present in ours. 

       The SMA Fathers        March 25, 2020 


